20th December 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,  
                                    
We made it to the last day!

A very long term has ended in the best possible way with superb performances from all of our children. The Y2 production of Pirates vs Mermaids was a great alternate Christmas tale which got the festive season off to a great start with wonderful acting and singing performances, the Reception and Y1 performance of Whoops a Daisy Angel was similarly gorgeous showcasing great confidence in our youngest children as well as some terrific examples of falling asleep in an upright position! Today we have ended the term with the juniors’ annual Church Service; an occasion that is always both moving and impressive. All productions were rightly rapturously received by parents and grandparents.    
 
Every child in school will bring home a book today as a present from the school; we hope you enjoy many happy hours sharing and enjoying this with your son or daughter.
Thank you from all of us at school for the many kind gifts received as well as for all of your support both this term and in 2019.
 
A reminder that we close at 2.00pm today and reopen for children on Tuesday 7 January 2020.

If you feel like you would like to say something nice about us please log into the Ofsted parent view and leave your comments, see link below.

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk
 
Have very Merry Christmas and a Peaceful and Healthy new year.

Best wishes
 
Adam Croft

